
NOTICE TO POTENTIAL CONTRACTORS 
Sealed proposals will be received by the Township of Hillsborough, in the County of Somerset,  
State of New Jersey, 379 South Branch Road, Hillsborough, NJ 08844, in the Municipal Building 
Finance Office, at 10:00 a.m. on July 6, 2022, prevailing time and place publicly opened and read 
for the following: 
 

Emergency Medical Services - Rebid 

No proposals will be accepted after that time and date, and any proposals received after such 
time and date will be returned unopened to the bidder. Sealed proposals will be publicly 
opened and read aloud at the address set forth above at that time. 

The Township of Hillsborough is requesting proposals from qualified service contractors in 
accordance with the specifications set forth by the Township. Specifications and other proposal 
information may be obtained from the Township by contacting the Township CFO/QPA, Nancy 
Costa, 379 South Branch Road, NJ 08844 (908) 369-4313 extension 7110 between the hours of 
8:00 AM — 4:30 P.M. or by email ncosta@hillsborough-nj.org. 

Each proposal must be enclosed in a sealed envelope bearing the name and address of the bidder 
endorsed with the words "Emergency Medical Services—Sealed Submission Enclosed" and sent 
or delivered to the Township Finance Office, 379 South Branch Road, NJ 08844 to the attention 
of Nancy Costa, CFO/QPA. Proposals must be delivered prior to the date and time of the proposal 
opening. All proposals must be delivered to the Township Finance Office during normal business 
hours, 8:00 AM — 4:30 P.M., Monday through Friday. The Township will not accept proposal 
packages on weekends or holidays when the Township Offices are closed. No other office is 
authorized to accept proposals. Proposals may be hand delivered. If using an outside delivery 
and/or messenger service (Federal Express or UPS), please note the following: The Township will 
not be responsible for deliveries made prior to or after normal business hours, or to any other 
office, as stated in Notice to Potential Contractors. 

Potential contractors are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et seq. and 
N.J.A.C. 17-27-1 et seq. 

By Resolution of the Hillsborough Township Committee dated January 25, 2022 and May 24, 
2022. 

 

      Nancy Costa, Township of Hillsborough CFO/QPA 
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